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Don't Forget!

Our September General Meeting is next

Wednesday, 9/7 at 6:30pm via WebEX.

Check the ACV Website for Sign-In info.

Assigner Reminders

Make sure you are checking Arbiter 

and your emails on a daily basis!

Keep your Blocks up to date.
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Accept matches/tournaments in

a timely manner.  

Automatic declines occur on the

7th day in normal cases.

Contacting Janiece - Our Assigner

Emergencies on day of match – contact via phone or text –512-844-7285

Remember she may be officiating a match as well.

Non-emergencies – Arbiter questions (how to block, how to complete a report,

etc.) – contact via email at jnelsonofhutto@gmail.com.

The 1st Assigning Fee Invoice will be generated on 9/1 and is

due by 9/5.  

Schedule can be found HERE.

Miller/Goodnight Breast Cancer

Awareness/Treatment Fundraiser Tournament

Volunteers are needed to officiate at the Miller/Goodnight Breast Cancer

Awareness/Treatment Fundraiser Tournament on Saturday, October 1st. The

tournament will be held at Miller and Goodnight Middle Schools in 

San Marcos ISD. It will open for self-assignment on 9/2.



For newer officials, this is a good opportunity to fine tune your volleyball skills. 

If you want to volunteer and cannot self-assign, please contact Janiece.

Please remember to be

professional - in your

appearance and demeanor.

We are there to do a job.

We are there for the kids.

Make extra effort to not be

rude or mean and make

sure you don't look like you

just got out of bed!

Jewelry is still not allowed.



ALL teams are switching

sides between sets!

Unless they have a letter from UIL.

TAPPS schools (the private schools):

They have the option, if both coaches

agree, to stay on the same side.

If they don't agree, they switch sides.

You Must

Communicate

With Your

Partner!

Make sure you are

emailing/texting/calling

your partner to

coordinate your shirt

color.

If possible, have both

shirts in your car in

case something

happens and you and

your partner end up in

different shirts!

If you are having trouble keeping track of what shirt to wear on

which day, you can place a NOTE in your Arbiter match once

you and your partner decide what to wear.



Email the board if you find ref stands/equipment that can use some work - ones

that don't feel safe, extreme rust issues, jagged metal pieces sticking out, etc... 

Photos help.

We are going to reach out to the schools that have some issues at the end of

the season so that they can hopefully fix them before next year!

Austin Chapter Volleyball


